

R.F. Harrod, Asq.,

Pension Edelweiss,

Etretat,

Seine Inf., FRANCE.

46, Gordon Square, Bloomsbury.

15th August, 1922.

Dear Harrod,

I am delighted that you are coming to Cambridge for next term. I have written to Clapham, the tutor of King's, telling him about this. But it would be well that you should put yourself into direct communication with him immediately, - Dr. J.H. Clapham, King's College, Cambridge.

I cannot say for certain if it will be possible to get you rooms in College for the term. It would mean borrowing from some fellow who is temporarily out of residence. But there are two possibilities which I have mentioned to Clapham. Failing this, he could probably get diggings for you without difficulty; but it would be much nicer if you could get accommodation in College.

Yours sincerely,

R.F. Harrod, Esq., JMR Pension Edelweiss, Etretat.